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“The hour has come for the son of man to be 

glorified.” 

Pastor Bill’s message this  

Sunday, March 21, will be from  

John 12:20-33 

 

Thursday, March 18 

6:30 PM 

Fellowship Hall 
 

 Lenten Luncheons 
Begin at 12:00 Noon  

Each of the following Thursdays 

March 18th – First Christian Church, Host 

March 25th – Ninth Street Christian Church, Host 

Bring a sack lunch, dessert and drinks provided.  
 

Membership Classes 

The adult Membership classes will be given through 

Zoom, and they began this past Sunday March 14 from 

4-5 PM, you may get books from the office. If you 

would prefer you may come to the church office to 

participate. The link to do the Zoom class is 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2026724882?pwd=d0VBRj

lXaEtBdVBMN1EzRjdPK2dTQT09 

Meeting ID: 202 672 4882 

Passcode: 025297 
 

 

Thank you to Corrine Harwood and her family for 

attending church on Sunday and for the wonderful 

uplifting songs that she sang during our service.  

http://www.eldonfcc.org/
mailto:fcceldon@eldonpc.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2026724882?pwd=d0VBRjlXaEtBdVBMN1EzRjdPK2dTQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2026724882?pwd=d0VBRjlXaEtBdVBMN1EzRjdPK2dTQT09


PRAYER CONCERNS 
Margaret Givens, Melissa Gier, Joan Enloe, Billie 

Pittrich, Robb Armstrong, Treva Crismon, Betty 

Kincaid, Terri Chisholm, Melaine Hudson, Dwayne 

Wood, Rosemary Scmon, Dorothy Simpson, Darlene 

Adcock, Harry Reed, Steven Jenkins, Romeo 

Bonifacio, Connie Zellmer, Janet Hatten, Steve Potter, 

Wyndee Moreland, Rob Frazee, Gail Workman, Marje 

Ketchum, Phillip Hess, Sandra Graham & Family, 

Millie Helton, Pat Queen, Ethan Taylor, Carri Shone, 

Jamiann Turner, Joyce Weeks, Phillip Dutcher, Bonnie 

Ahart, Debra Hess, Lynn Wolfier, Julie Lodes, Betty 

Crouch, Ted Dowler, Curt Morris, Ella Dee Cohen, 

Debbie Peters, Charlie Butler, Wes Meyers, Doug 

Turner,  Eddie Gibson, Linda Hamacher, Katrina Platt, 

Kailey Day, Nancy McComb, David Thompson, 

Debbie Hawks, Lauryn Tisdale, Kathy Spriggs, Lora 

Lynn Kerr, Fern Kays, David Queen, Doug Partridge, 

Keith Lewis, Howard Vann, Kristi Dawson, Ted Smith, 

Danielle Graham, Nadine Hachler, Thelma Currence, 

Joan Enloe 
 

Lee House:  David Queen 

Kidwell Home: Joan Enloe 

Bristol Manor: Bob Mishler 

Summit Villa: Treva Crismon 

Rock Island Care: Howard Vann 

Miller County Care Center: Dorothy Simpson 

Eldon Nursing & Rehab: Nadine Hackler 
Please call the office to update the announcements and prayer concerns.  

 
 

Contributions 
Week ending, March 14:  

 Tithes: $2720.00 

 Designated Giving: $45.00 

 Givelify Giving: $35.00 

Attendance 
March 14 – 75  Facebook Views – 85 

Those Who Serve 

Communion Prep– Sydney Tompkins 

Worship Leader– Kim Ingham  

Fellowship– Carlene Flaugher 

Home Communion – Joan Eads 

ELDER – March: 

  Dale Flaugher  

DEACONS – March: 

  Carol Harden – Ernie Fast 

 

 

2021 Financial Report 
Budget Required Year to Date $44,576.28 

Budget Received Year to Date $27,757.60 

Required Monthly Budget $14,858.76 

Budget Received Month to Date $7,214.94 

Expenses for Month to Date $4,168.25 

Expenses for Year to Date $35,206.44 

 

Coffee and Fellowship 
Thank you to all of you that have signed up to do 

fellowship. There is a sign-up sheet on the kitchen door. 

Thank you 

 

Women’s Bible Study  
The Women’s Bible Study will meet on Sunday, March 

21. The group will be finishing Session 4, days 1-3. 

Please feel free to join us for a wonderful time of 

fellowship and study.  

Handbell Practice 
Handbell practice will be on Wednesdays, at 6:30 PM 

and Sunday mornings at 9:00 AM. If you have any 

questions, please contact Jennifer Wrye at 573-280-

4196. Jennifer is still looking for specials. 

  
Spring Campaign for CADV 

Serve Eldon will be collecting items for CADV for the 

month of March to help these victims out. The following 

items are needed; standard size pillows, comfortable 

clothing-t-Shirts & sweat pants all sizes, cozy sock-all 

sizes, laundry detergent, cleaning supplies, paper 

products-toilet paper & paper towels, shampoo & 

conditioner, deodorant, children clothing, diapers, 

female hygiene items, gas cards, grocery store cards, 

dish soap and bath towels. There will be a box or 

container of some kind to put your items in at the 

entrance to the fellowship hall. Thank you 

 
The kids had a great time at Jetz’s this past Sunday, 

there were 25 kids in attendance. They enjoyed lots 

of jumping, playing dodgeball, flipping into foam 

pits and video games. They had pizza and soda as 

well.  

 

SERVE ELDON 
“Serving Our Community” 
 

 


